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I strongly oppose this change. Oregon has one of the highest voter turnouts in the 

country. I believe this is due to mail in voting. Mail in voting eliminates all time spent 

waiting in line and allows people to vote when they have the free time and away from 

any public pressure to vote in a particular way. 


